https://www.chamberorganizer.com/members/form.php?orgcode=BVCC&fid=3778103
(Video)



Missed the November Chamber ADOT meeting? We got you covered! 
 
Click here to access the ADOT and Shop Buckeye presentations. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, January 11th, 2022 at 8 a.m. at the Buckeye City Council Chambers, 530 E. Monroe Ave. Join us in person or on Zoom for a chance to talk to an ADOT representative about the widening project.
 
Please note that there will be no meeting for the month of December. 



